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Friday 05 June School photographer at school for group B

Monday 08 June School opens up entirely again.

School photographer at school for group A and group pictures.
All-in-1 Theme Clothing and Sports week 3: What is clothing made out of?
Theme lower grades: Curious.

Cito study skills for groups 5 to 7.

VLL kern 9: How is that possible?

Lesson 14 Kanjer training.

Report meetings are moved to after summer break (with reservation).
Tuesday 09 June Youth worker Jamilla present from 13.00 to 17.00 h.

Friday 12 June Youth worker Jamilla present from 13.00 to 17.00 h.
Swimming lessons during school time, please pick up your children at the pool.

Monday 15 June All-in-1 Theme Clothing and Sports week 4: Fashion
VLL kern 10: Look around you.
Cito spelling and reading comprehension groups 4 to 7.

Tuesday 16 June Youth worker Jamilla present from 13.00 to 17.00 h

Thursday 18 June MR meeting from 16.00 to 18.30 h.

Friday 19 June Youth worker Jamilla present from 13.00 to 17.00 h.
Swimming lessons during school time, please pick up your children at the pool.

Starting Monday 8 June, all children can go to school at the same time again. It is nice that we can now finish
the school year together. The measures taken at school continue to apply and must be followed.

To avoid crowds and group formation, we will be at school from 8.00 in the schoolyard to welcome our
students. We ask that you bring your children to school before 8.15.

It is very important that you, as a parent, do not wait in front of the fence. As soon as you hand over your child,
continue in one-way traffic. Arrows will indicate where you must go. You are not allowed to enter the
schoolyard and we ask you to please keep the 1.5-meter distance.

Due to the activities in front of the schoolyard, we ask you to please come by foot or bike and to avoid having
to park as much as possible. If this is not an option, please park further away, there is a temporary parking lot
of the Henriette Roland Holsthuis. Follow the one-way traffic, do not turn, follow the signs for the exit from the
parklng Iot of the‘Henrlette Roland Holsthws ,
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SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER

The school photographer will come to school on Friday the 5th of June! We are happy that our students can be
photographed despite the corona virus. Of course, we will be doing this carefully and according to the measures
given by the RIVM.

The B group will be photographed first. On this day, the portrait photos and sibling pictures will be taken.
PLEASE NOTE: only siblings that go to school at the Blauwe Lijn can be photographed, this is possible between
14.15 and 15.15.

On Monday, June 8th, school will open fully again. On this day, the other children will take portrait photos,
sibling pictures will also be taken and so will the group pictures.

PLEASE NOTE: the children who will be photographed on Friday will be photographed again on Monday for
group pictures. Sibling pictures on Monday will be from 13.00-14.15 (can be extended)

Depending on the weather forecast, we expect the pictures can be taken outside. Like every year, our Blauwe
Bijtjes will be photographed first, followed by lower grades and then the higher grades. The portrait and class
pictures are taken during school hours, the sibling pictures can run until 15.15.

Our parent council will organize the day as usual. They also adhere to the precautions of RIVM and are
allowed to enter the schoolyard with exception.

SCHOOL SWIMMING LESSONS

From June 8, school swimming is organized by
school again, this only applies to students who
have received a letter. It is important that these
students wear swimsuits under their normal
clothes. The other students will remain at school
with a teacher. It would be great if you could pick
up your swimming children at the pool.

HANDING IN YOUR DEVICES

The Blauwe Lijn will open entirely again, which means
that the devices that were issued on loan are no longer
necessary because there will be no more online
education. We ask everyone that has received one or
more devices from school to return them to us. Do this in
the following way: Write down the name and group of
your child on a piece of paper and put them together
with the device and all accompanying accessories in a
plastic bag and tie it shut tightly.

If you have borrowed multiple devices, do this separately
for every device. You can hand them in with your child’s
teacher.
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